
Our building will be closed for repair 4-6 weeks. We will continue to keep you posted with updates. We know that this is a major inconvenience for our families. Our North Tarrant location has several of our families. 
Childrens Lighthouse on Alta Vista is all willing to take in our families as well. You can reach them at 817-337-4000.
 We have been so blessed that other Childrens Lighthouse franchises have reached out to and are helping us through this difficult time. We value and love our families, so the first week that we reopen we will give each of our families 10 % off of their tuition for that week. Thank you for your thought and prayers. Please let us know if you have any questions. 
Kelly Dean, School Owner
 Kelley Casperson, School Director
